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I attended the European Society of Clinical Pharmacy’s International Workshop in Leiden in 

the Netherlands. Attendance at this conference provided me with an excellent opportunity 

to present my research to an international audience and to gain valuable feedback and 

insights from colleagues.  

In addition, the theme of the conference centred on extending responsibilities for 

pharmacists in the treatment of acute and chronic conditions, and I was able to attend a 

number of interesting workshops which will be of benefit to me in my research and future 

career. 

Thank you to the COMH for this opportunity. 

 


